
Project Update: February 2012 
 
The biogas digester is now up and running again. Our current programme for waste management 
in the park is that organic waste is added at the end of each day to the digester  and that inorganic 
waste is placed in the appropriate bin and taken away monthly to Tamba. It is now the tourist 
season in Senegal, and with the increase of rubbish (we are currently transporting approx. 400kg 
of rubbish out of the park each month) and increasingly hot days, waste food being thrown in the 
inorganic bins is making the monthly collection an unpleasant job. To improve the situation we 
have put up posters giving more information of how rubbish should be thrown away. We have also 
put up a poster next to the biogas digester to explain more about the technology of biogas. 
 

 
Left: Biogas instruction poster. Right: Recycling instruction poster. 
 


